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February 27, 2017
 

 
 
Clemson University Appeals Committee
Clemson University
 
Dear Appeals Committee,
 
Please accept this as my unqualified recommendation of Ms. Caroline Skeen for admission to Clemson 
University this Fall. I have known the Skeen family for many years, and I am confident that Caroline will excel 
at Clemson University.
Ms. Skeen is a very active and community-minded young lady. Caroline participated in Girls State as a 
Delegate in the Summer of 2016, and she has been very involved in Student Government, serving in the 
current year as Senior Class Vice President. Caroline is the President of Astra Club and was selected as a 
member of Junior Leadership Anderson Class 23. She has also been the play-by-play announcer for TL Hanna 
Athletics web productions, and she is the Executive Producer for the production team at TL Hanna. Caroline 
also is the Anderson School District 5 video board trainer. Caroline also is very committed to her faith which 
informs her actions and expressions.
I am confident that Caroline will excel at Clemson University and at all other endeavors she undertakes. I fully 
endorse the application of Caroline Skeen, and I ask that you give her your full consideration.​
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